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Nursery Lunar New Year 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Monday 23rd January, as part of our Early Years Lunar New Year Celebrations, Nursery will be inviting 

parents and carers to join us for a themed stay and play session. Children and their adults will have the 

opportunity to join in with a range of themed activities such as making paper lanterns, tasting traditional 

food and creating lucky red envelopes throughout the sessions. 

Children will attend Nursery as per usual with their sessions starting at either 8.45 or 12.15, adults are then 

invited to join us for 1 hour from 9:00- 10:00 am or 2:00pm – 3:00pm. Parents of children who attend a 

morning or afternoon only session will automatically be allocated a space for the session that their child 

attends. Adults of children who attend all day will have a choice to sign up for either, however due to space, 

adult places are limited to a maximum of 15 parents per session. We ask that only one parent per child 

attends the sessions. Please sign up for the session you wish to attend with a member of the Nursery team by 

Friday 20th January 2023. 

Entry to the Lunar New Year stay and play will be via the front Nursery door, where we will be there to 

welcome you and sign you in.  

If you have any questions, please let us know. 

We look forward to seeing you on the 23rd January. 

 

Thank you  

The Nursery Team 
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